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VIA COURIER, EMAIL, and RESS 
 
 
May 15, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2018-0096 
 Liberty Village Pipeline Project – Update                              
  
We are writing to you further to Enbridge Gas Distribution’s (“Enbridge”) leave to 
construct application for the Liberty Village Pipeline Project (the “Project”).  Enbridge’s 
original application for the Project did not include the build of a small pipeline that is 
needed to provide gas supply to new customers in Liberty Village.  The additional 
pipeline is 85 meters of nominal pipe size (“NPS”) 4 inch plastic pipe.  It will start at the 
intersection of East Liberty Village Street and Western Battery Road where it will connect 
with the existing NPS 6 gas main and run north on Western Battery Road.  
 
Enbridge will be providing an updated Environmental Report (“ER”) for the Project and 
intends to update all Exhibits in the original application impacted by this additional build 
by June 13, 2018.  
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions,  
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Joel Denomy, M.A. CFA 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
416-495-5676 
 
Cc: Ritchie Murray, Project Advisor, Supply & Infrastructure, Ontario Energy Board 
      Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor, Supply & Infrastructure, Ontario Energy Board 
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